
 

 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING  

 

At the Annual General Meeting held on 25th June the new format of the Newsletter, 

begun with the last issue, was generally welcomed. It was agreed that future issues would 

take the same form as far as possible, and would be published quarterly, appearing 

June/September/December/March each year. 

 

Several members have reported non-receipt of Society material, and accordingly - in 

order to regularise Society mailings - BSTS member Martin Smith has been co-opted to 

the Steering Committee. 

 

Subscriptions for the year 1982/3 are now due, and to make sure of future copies of the 

Newsletter members are asked to complete the enclosed membership application/renewal 

form and return it to the General Secretary, Susan Black, 21 Stanley Gardens, London 

NW2 4QH as soon as possible. Receipts will be issued. 

 

Although the Society ended the financial year in credit (see Financial Statement later in 

this Newsletter), printing and postage costs remain a problem and members are urged to 

encourage new membership among interested friends wherever possible. 

 


